

OGSA Teleconference – 13 Dec 2007 – General / Administrative

Attendees:

Hiro Kishimoto
Ellen Stokes
Donal Fellows
Andreas Savva
Steve McGough

1. OGSA Glossary 1.6

Jem Treadwell sent OGSA Glossary 1.6 to editor
Greg Newby has approved and will published

2. Draft minutes from Aug 2, Oct 11, Nov 5, Dec 3 calls approved

3. Action Item review

#6057 – keep open and do at OGSA F2F

#6043 – keep open

#6021 – closed, no one willing to do the work

#6028 – closed, hand over to workflow workgroup

#6022 – closed, done

revisit how to handle remaining open action items at OGSA F2F

3. OGSA F2F Jan 9-11, Imperial College London

Revised agenda is on the OGSA wiki.

Donal will send email to Laurence Field & Sergio Andreozzi about attending OGSA F2F.

Hiro will send email to Andrew Grimshaw about other UVA folks attending OGSA F2F.

There will be wireless connections in the room (if you need wired, please let Steve know).

Steve will put link on wiki page for using London transport.

There will be dial-in for this F2F.

4. OGF22

Session request deadline is Dec 22

OGSA will request the maximum number of sessions – 3.

Email will be sent to possible session owners to confirm.

Possible topics for the OGSA sessions:

- OGSA info/data model (presentation style)
- EMS (maybe, Andreas will decide on Mon Dec 17)
- Interop (check with Dave Snelling)
- Information services (work session)

Hiro will talk with Joel about scheduling OGSA F2F following OGF22.